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Dr Alok Khullar, CEO, Gleneagles Global Health City, Chennai

"We urge the government to give adequate importance to the healthcare sector in the upcoming Union Budget 2022 by 
considering – 

Special schemes should be provided for formal training of doctors and nurses to enhance skills and bandwidth to offer 
care to a larger population will help strengthen the quality of healthcare resources in the longer run
Building capacity for intensive care by enhancing the skills of nurses and by providing better equipment and 
infrastructure
Significance to be given to appropriate screening for non-communicable diseases to ensure timely diagnosis and 
treatment which will help in the reduction of hospitalisation in the last minute
Upgrading infrastructure at Primary Health Care level for early Outpatient treatment thus reducing hospitalisation time 
and cost
Benefits to be given to manufacturers of healthcare equipment and consumables under the ‘Make in India’ campaign 
for high-quality products and healthcare equipment to be manufactured at reasonable costs
Healthcare organisations must be given access to working capital and preferential funding to ensure that the overall 
cost of operations is reduced
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The healthcare sector needs to be considered as a priority and an essential service. Various subsidies and benefits should 
be given on land rates and other necessities such as electricity, as it will pave for accessible and affordable healthcare with 
better infrastructure and high-quality treatment improving access to care and better patient outcomes."


